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THANK YOU!!!                                                                                          

First and foremost, we would like to thank everyone that helped us with the Annual 

Teacher’s Appreciation Week. Thank you to First Baptist Church, Newcastle 

Methodist Church, Christian Hope Church, Farmer’s State Bank & Chicken 

Express (Anthony Ford). This celebration would not have been possible without 

your help. And always thank you to Newcastle I.S.D for all your sacrifices. I know 

you don’t hear it enough, but we do appreciate all of you!!!!  
 

 

Attention All Newcastle Residents: 

Effective immediately, we would like to inform you that we now have a Code 

Enforcer, Hollie Hawkins. She will soon be enforcing the city ordinances. There’s 

several of the ordinances we will be very interested in getting under control. And 

we will soon be very involved in getting those goals accomplished. So, if you have 

any kind of trash, overgrown grass or weeds or junk in your yard, it may be wise to 

start getting it cleaned up. We’re excited about being able to finally enforce our 

ordinances and clean up the town.  If you have any questions about our ordinances, 

please go to our webpage: Newcastletexas.com 

 

 

The winners of the Duck Hunting permits: 

Toby Boenisch (Solo)       David Gerhart (Alt. Solo)  Jeremy Heathcoat (Group) 

Bowen Boenisch (Solo)    Braden Coffee (Group)      John Gerhart (Alt. Group) 
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